County of Middlesex
OFFICE OF SENIOR SERVICES
KAREN L.THEER 12 Halsey Reed Road
Director Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Phone: (609) 448-7140
Fax: (609) 448-7254

March 4, 2021

Don Marino, President
Stonebridge Men’s Club

220 Diamond Spring Drive
Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Dear Mr. Marino & Club Members,

On behalf of The Monroe Township Office of Senior Services and Food Pantry recipients, I
would like to thank you for your generous donation of $200.00. The charitable efforts of the
Stonebridge Men’s Club will help replenish the supply of food to ensure all residents in need
have access to nutritious foods. I would also like to thank Mr. Dave Hoeffel for his donation of
his lecture fee to our pantry, we are very appreciative of his thoughtfulness. I’'m enclosing a
separate thank you letter to Mr. Hoeffel, please forward.

Thanks to your kindness and consideration, you help us fulfill our mission to serve those in need.
Your donation makes a positive impact on the lives of our many Township families and
individuals who face economic hardships. Thank you, again, for all your efforts that touch our
most vulnerable. Your charitable support helps our neighbors in need and provides hope for a
better tomorrow.

Please stay healthy and safe, and let’s hope for better days ahead.
With gratitude,

Karen L.. Theer

Director



